From: George Moynihan

To: Web Filer
Date: May 04, 2017

Subject: 0076-EX-CR-2017 pre-coordination data request

Message:
Ms. Nguyen:

BAE Systems has received your inquiry asking for the contract information that is sought by the MAG
Chair.

BAE Systems&rsquo; George Moynihan (cc:d on this email) is urgently seeking the contract information
and will contact the MAG Chair and you immediately once this information has been identified.

Mr. Moynihan will be in touch with you by Tuesday of next week with an update on his investigation into
the situation.

It is requested that this application be kept in pending status while this issue is resolved - BAE Systems
requests some additional time &ndash; until May 19 &ndash; to fully reply to this question, if at all
possible. If that timeframe is not acceptable, please let me and Mr. Moynihan know and we will ensure
we reply to you within whatever timeframe is required.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems



